
Satellite Conference and Live Webcast
Tuesday, October 29, 2013, 8:30-10:00 a.m. (Central Time)

9:30-11:00 a.m. (Eastern)   7:30-9:00 a.m. (Mountain)   6:30-8:00 a.m. (Pacific)

FACULTY:
Laurie Stout, BSN, RN
Nurse Manager
Bureau of Family Health Services 
Alabama Department of Public Health
 
Grace Thomas, MD, FACOG
Assistant State Health Officer
Bureau of Family Health Services 
Alabama Department of Public Health

PROGRAM OBJECTIVES:
1. Discuss the rationale of the current Pap       
   smear management approaches based on     
   the latest ASCCP guidelines.
2. Discuss appropriate counseling and referral  
   of women with abnormal Pap smears.
3. Discuss the latest Alabama Department of  
   Public Health Pap smear protocol updates.
4. Describe effective interviewing techniques  
   for educating patients about results and   
   receiving HPV vaccination.

COnfEREnCE DETAIlS: 
Target Audience:  Alabama Department of Public Health nurses and nurse practitioners
Continuing Education:  Nurses 1.5 hours 
*Non-ADPH employees are charged a fee to receive CE Certificates.  
Additional information can be found at www.adph.org/alphtn  
Registration:  www.adph.org/alphtn
Technical Information:  To receive complete technical information you must register at www.adph.org/alphtn 
 Satellite - Live satellite conference on C band (analog).    
 Webcast - Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media Player. Test your computer with the “test connection link” 
                   at www.adph.org/alphtn  
     Audio - To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter access code 972-1530 #.  Press # again to listen to the conference.   
    On Demand - Available 2-3 business days after the live broadcast from the On Demand page of our website.
Conference Materials: Posted on our website approximately one week before the program for registered participants. 
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 | Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health 
The Alabama Department of Public Health is a partner of the Public Health Training Network

**The Alabama Department of Public Health is an approved provider of continuing nursing education by the Alabama State 
Nurses Association, an accredited approver of continuing nursing education by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s 

Commission on Accreditation**    

This program will provide information on newly 
revised protocol being implemented in Alabama 

Department of Public Health clinics October 2013.  
Program faculty will discuss which women with 

abnormal Pap tests are at risk for significant 
cervical disease.  Discussion will be based on the 
American Society for Colposcopy and Cervical 

Pathology Consensus Guidelines (ASCCP).  These 
guidelines provide up-to-date, evidence-based 

recommendations on how to manage women with 
abnormal Pap tests with the goals of minimizing the 
side effects of needless treatment and cancer risk.  

There will be discussion on the rationale for current 
treatment, and how to counsel and refer women 
with abnormal results.  An overview of techniques 
to effectively interview the adolescent client will 

also be discussed.


